The Motivation Station

MR. S. R. Mops
R 2

Boxford, MA 01921

August 4, 1988

Dear Mr. Mops,

With regard to your monitoring of our radio station WNNW 1110
AM.

I have received your monitor report dated July 21, 1988, and
have made the necessary recommendations to our engineering
department to improve our reception in your area.

I appreciate your comments and look forward to future corres-
pondence regarding our signal.

President/General Manager
WNNW Radio
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